
From: Robert Chesson - DNR
To: "Jacob Evans"
Subject: NFA for Remediation #9735 – SCHMIER 19-7G – 05-123-14897 - SENE 19-4N-65W – Spill #2146499
Date: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 2:46:00 PM

NFA for Remediation #9735 – SCHMIER 19-7G – 05-123-14897 -  SENE 19-4N-65W – Spill
 #2146499      
 
 
The COGCC has reviewed the NFA request for remediation #9735   Based on the
 information presented, no further action is necessary at this time.  However, should future
 conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC
 standards then further investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the
 site. 
 
Please retain a copy of this e-mail as verification of No Further Action required.
 
Bob
 
 
 
Robert H. Chesson
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
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